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Press Release 

 
 
Rashtriya Ekta Diwas was celebrated in Frankfurt on 31st October 2020.  
 
Given the local Government´s restrictions in organising public events 
following the sudden rise of Covid-19 cases in many parts of Germany 
including in Hessen, the celebration was organized through virtual mode 
with a participation of a number of local dignitaries, Friends of India, 
Members of Indian Community and Indian Students Associations.  
 
The celebration began with taking of Rashtriya Ekta Diwas Pledge by all 
India-based officials of the Consulate. This was followed by a special 
remark by Consul general and watching of a short documentary on Sardar 
Vallabhbhai Patel ji.  
 
The local dignitaries who conveyed their greetings and best wishes on this 
occasion included Mr. Stephan Siegler, First City Councillor, Frankfurt City;  

Mr. Klaus Klipp, Chairman, Europe Union Germany, Frankfurt am Main and 
Mr. Jürgen Franz, Chairman, Deutsch-Indische Gesellschaft e.V. (Indo-
German Friendship Society), Aachen, Germany. Besides, Indian nationals 
also joined hands in sending video messages and greetings to the 
Consulate.  
 
A Unity Walk was organized in Frankfurt, Darmstadt and Aachen by Indian 
Students Associations along with members of Indian community and 
Friends of India showcasing India’s firm belief in unity and universal 
brotherhood.  
 
Video clips and few photographs of the event will be uploaded on our Social 
media handles shortly. 
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